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Letter to the editor from Harold Feldman and 
Vincent J. Salandria, Philadelphia. 

Letter suggests Bob Considine story in Feb. 23 NY Journal- 
American on Warren Reynolds shooting may not be accurate. 

Two acquaintances of ours went to Dallas and inves- 
tigated the Considine report. 	They tell us that 1) they 
could find no death certificate for a Betty Mooney 
McDonald; 2) they found a death certificate for a 
Nancy Jane Mooney who hanged herself in jail;-  3) she was 
a carhop, not a Jack Ruby stripper; her father says she 
never worked for RUby; 4) two witnesses observed a man 
running from the scene who did not look like Garner and 
5) Reynolds himself said that the assailant was not 
Garner." 


